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Homework: Using Venn Diagrams 
 

The 13 students scored above 50% on the Math test, 22 
students scored above 50% on the Science test, and 6 
students scored above 50% on both Math and Science.  
 
How many students scored above 50% either on math or on 
science? 
 

= 7 + 6 + 16  = 29 
29 students 

 

 

1. 
In a recent poll of 150 registered voters, 26% said they have always been a Republican, 65% said 
they have always been a Democrat, and the remaining respondents said they have switched from one 
party to another at some point in their lives. How many people said they have always been a 
Republican? 

2. 
A poll of 190 TV and Internet users revealed: 48 respondents only watch TV, they do not browse 
the Web while they watch. 59 respondents only use the Internet, the TV is not on while they're 
browsing. How many people watch TV and browse the Web at the same time?  

3. 
250 people seated at different tables in a Mexican restaurant were asked if their party had 
ordered any of the items nachos or quesadillas. 50 people had ordered none of these items, 128 
people had ordered quesadillas and 114 people had ordered nachos. How many people had ordered 
both items? 

4. In a class of 120 students, 68 take Chorus, 56 take Band, and 8 take both Chorus and Band. How 
many students in the class are not enrolled in either Chorus or Band? 

5. 
In a school of 700 students, 270 students are in the band, 340 students are on sports teams, and 
50 students participate in both activities. How many students are involved in either band or 
sports? 

6. 
A study was made of 130 students to determine which of 2 TV shows they watch. 30 students hated 
both shows, 12 students watch only TNG, 50 students watch TNG and DS9. How many students watch 
only DS9? 

7. In a group of 110 children, 40 like candy, 55 like chocolate, and 10 like both. How many 
children in the group do not like candy or chocolate? 

8. 
60 tennis players were asked which of these strokes they considered their weakest stroke(s): 
their backhand or forehand. 8 players said none of these were their weakest stroke, 25 players 
said that forehand were their weakest strokes, 32 players said that backhand were their weakest 
strokes. How many players said their forehand and backhand their weakest stroke?  

9. 
190 people were asked which of the tournaments that they have attended: Wimbledon or Australian 
Open. 40 people have not attended any of these tournaments, 30 peoples have been to both 
tournaments, and 78 people have been to Wimbledon. How many people have been to the Australian 
Open? 

10.

A study was made of 880 students to determine what TV shows they watch. 80 students don't watch 
these cartoons. 103 students watch only Tiny Toons, 224 students watch Tiny Toons, 36 students 
watch only Animaniacs and Pinky & the Brain, 42 students watch only Tiny Toons and Pinky & the 
Brain, 325 students watch Animaniacs, 367 students do not watch Pinky & the Brain. How many 
students watch only Animaniacs? 

11.
70 people at a Kelly Clarkson concert were asked if they knew how to play piano, or guitar. 15 
people could play none of these instruments, 28 people could play both of these instruments and 
35 people could play piano. How many people could play guitar? 

12.
Jenny likes to snack. On a recent trip to the candy store she bought some "mix and match" candy. 
She has 50 pieces of candy in all. 32 contain caramel; 11 contain coconut; and 8 contain both 
caramel and coconut. How many of the candies contain neither caramel nor coconut? 

 
 
 


